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Andrea Conley and Jenny 
Schwendemann Receive 2010 St. 
Louis Law Day Awards
Husch Blackwell Sanders is pleased to announce that Andrea L. Conley 
and Jennifer L. Schwendemann received Community Awareness Awards at the 
Bar Association of Metropolitan St. Louis 2010 Law Day. The awards were 
presented Tuesday, April 27, 2010. 

Conley and Schwendemann work in the firm's St. Louis, Missouri, office. 
Conley, Director of Recruiting and Professional Development, was recognized 
for her volunteer work as part of the St. Louis Diversity Job Fair Steering 
Committee. Schwendemann, Director of Risk Management and Pro Bono 
Services, was recognized for assisting with BAMSL's Pro Bono for the People 
and Justice for All event. 
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